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Construction Coordinators, Inc. (CCI) founder and senior vice president Pamela Fisher received the
Esprit de Coeur Award from New England Women in Real Estate (NEWiRE). Honored at the
NEWiRE 2014 Annual Achievement Awards Dinner at the Fairmont Copley Plaza Hotel, Fisher was
one of 11 women recognized for their achievements in the local real estate industry.
The NEWiRE Esprit de Coeur Award recognizes a NEWiRE member who embodies the heart and
soul of NEWiRE by demonstrating a strong commitment to furthering its goals and purposes.
Allison Miele Rojas, NCDIQ, LEED AP, principal and director of interior design at Rojas Design, Inc.
nominated Pam for the award. In her nomination, Allison wrote: "Pamembraces NEWiRE's overall
mission and promotes the organization as a whole, often bringing prospective members to
luncheons as well as recommending fellow members to project teams and sharing leads."
A member of NEWiRE since 2002, Fisher has been involved on several committees, including
Charity Golf and Membership. In addition, Fisher has served as co-chair of the Entrepreneur
Exchange since 2008 and was recognized for her teambuilding and networking skills by NEWiRE in
2003 and 2005.
In addition to her work with NEWiRE, Fisher is an active member of the Newton Needham Chamber
of Commerce, the Boston Society of Architects (BSA), and numerous community and non-profit
organizations.
To view the full list of this year's NEWiRE award winners, please visit
http://www.newire.org/newsdetail.aspx?cid=15146.
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